
From:   Ranveer Chandra   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   June 16, 2016

Subject:   FCC File No. 0888-EX-ST-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,
As you requested, we have modified the requested start date for the STA application, file no.
0888-EX-ST-2016. The modified start and end dates are July 18, 2016 and January 18, 2017
respectively.

If you have any other questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.


